
 

 

IMGA Board Meeting, 20 August 2021 

During the virtual IMGA Board meeting held on the 20th of August the following items 
were discussed: 

 

• The minutes from the previous board meeting was approved. 
 

• The management letter and accounts for 2020 was accepted by the board. 
 

• The report from the governance steering committee was approved 
 

• Suggestions of minor changes to the IMGA Constitution to bring it in line with 
a good governance practice were approved. 

 
• The bid for (Winter world Masters games) WWMG 2024 was discussed and 

the IMGA Administration will continue with an evaluation visit in mid 
September. 

 
• An update was given from all future host cities of IMGA events. Specific focus 

was given to the current Covid situation  
 

 


